
 

LEGAL NOTICE 

TOWN OF PLAINVILLE 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the per section 10-153d(b) of the Connecticut General 

Statutes the contract between the Board of Education, Town of Plainville and the Plainville 

Association of School Administrators for the period from July 1, 2022, through June 30, 2025, 

has been filed in the Town Clerk’s office and is available for public inspection. 

 

Dated this 25th of March 2022. 

 

Cindy A. Porrini  

Plainville Town Clerk 


